Ocean Reef
Community
Foundation
Helps Cottage
Project

The Ocean Reef
Community  Foundation
contributed $2,000 to Voices
for Florida Keys Children,
a local organization dedi-
cated toward assisting the
Guardian Ad Litem in repre-
senting abused, abandoned
and neglected children in the
Florida Keys. '

David Ritz, ORCA presi-
dent presented the check to
Pauline Russell, vice presi-

ORCA president, David Ritz, presents check to Pauline Russell, VP of Voices for Florida

Keys Children.

dent of VFFKC. The money
will help the Voices Cottage
Project which will provide
shelter for children in the
Guardian Ad Litem program

and foster parents.

All  contributions are
appreciated. Voices is a 501
(C) 3 non-profit organiza-
tion.



